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The second round of the Senior British League has been called off, six weeks before the scheduled date of
December 12, in line with our coronavirus cancellation policy.

Click here to view the policy.

This round of the SBL is the latest victim of the restrictions caused by the pandemic. This week, Table Tennis
England announced the cancellation of a series of national ‘mass’ events scheduled for the spring.

Meanwhile, the European Table Tennis Union (ETTU) has confirmed that the 2021 Europe Top 16 Cup, due to be
held in February 2021 at Montreux in Switzerland, has been postponed to a date to be confirmed after the
rescheduled Tokyo Olympic Games.
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